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Comments: 

     I would like to recommend constructing a sight seeing / picnic area on the east shore of Sheridan lake in

Cordova. There are currently trains and easements in place. This would be a great replacement for the area lost

by Childs Glacier due to our bridge washing out. It would return to the community some tourism for glacier

viewing. Many people use this area to skate on in the winter as well.  A well serviced road and facilities would be

a great benefit to Cordova.

 

Regards, Jake


